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I am writing in strong OPPOSITION to this bill.  We have experienced anything 

labeled "Climate change" or "Global warming" ends up coming Oregonians more 

money.  Oregon is becoming more and more unaffordable and causing low income 

and elderly to suffer the most, making middle class carry more of the burden.  We all 

want a cleaner and brighter community, but these policies are not the way.  We need 

to stop these money grab schemes and actually do what is right for Oregonians.  

Vote NO. 


